
From: Sturm, Michael
To: Hacker, Marsha; Boutelle, Alane
Cc: Schmidt, Janet
Subject: Contract 7647
Date: Thursday, March 03, 2016 9:51:25 AM

 
Parks will not accept the low bid for Contract 7647.
 
We are looking into other options for the Bowman baseball netting installation and will not be
rebidding the project at this time.
 
Thank you,
 
Mike
 
 
 
Mike Sturm, LEED AP
Landscape Architect
Parks Division, City of Madison
City-County Building, Suite 104
210 Martin Luther King Jr. Blvd
P.O. Box 2987
Madison, WI 53703
 
(608) 267-4921 office

Like us on Facebook.  Follow us on Twitter @PlayMadison.

P  Please consider our environment before printing this email

 
 
 
 
 

From: Sturm, Michael 
Sent: Monday, February 22, 2016 10:03 AM
To: Boutelle, Alane
Cc: Hacker, Marsha; Schmidt, Janet
Subject: RE: Contract 7437 - Copies if a Go
 
Hi Alane,
 
The low bid for this contract is considerably higher than anticipated and there’s a good chance it
won’t be accepted.  I’ll send an update once I know more.
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Thanks for the deadline reminder.
 
 
Mike
 
 
Mike Sturm, LEED AP
Landscape Architect
Parks Division, City of Madison
City-County Building, Suite 104
210 Martin Luther King Jr. Blvd
P.O. Box 2987
Madison, WI 53703
 
(608) 267-4921 office

Like us on Facebook.  Follow us on Twitter @PlayMadison.
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